
Project Update: March 2023 
 
An update on the progress we've made in organising the community feedback 
sessions and tree planting event. 
 
We have successfully coordinated meetings with various administrative units and 
formed focus groups to participate in the event. These groups include a local school, 
local women's groups in agroforestry, and male elders of the community. We believe 
this diversity will help us to gather feedback from a wide range of community 
members and ensure that we are meeting the needs of everyone involved. 
 
In addition, we have applied for permits and are currently awaiting a response from 
NACOSTI. We understand that this process can take some time, but we are doing 
everything we can to expedite it and will keep you updated as we learn more. 
 
We've also conducted a site assessment for the tree planting, guided by the chief of 
Ngong Ms Joyce. Based on our assessment, we have identified the most suitable 
location for the planting and are confident that it will be a success. 


